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New Hampshire Soccer Association

November 2014

Board Meeting Minutes

Attendees: Bob Willey, Tom Haydock, Corey Halvorsen, Mark Chagnon, William Thornton, Eric Redder, Mark Sadler, Candia Campbell, Jeff Cousineau, Diane Hebert, Ric Marion, Glen Brehio, John Ferreira, Carla Nastri

Meeting called to order at 6:48PM.

Secretary Report:  Written report attached.  William Thornton made a motion to accept the minutes Mark Chagnon seconded it.  Minutes accepted.

Treasurers Report:  Written report attached.  William Thornton makes a motion to submit the Treasurers report for audit.  Candia Campbell seconded it.  Approved by board.

Executive VP:  Written report attached.

Recreation VP:  Written report attached.

Competitive VP:  No report attached.

Adult VP:  Written report attached.

Indoor VP:  No report attached.
NHSL Director:  No report attached.
TOPSoccer: No report attached.
President’s Report:  Written report attached.  
State Coach of Education:  Written report attached.

State Coach of ODP:  Written report attached.

State Referee: Committee:  Written report attached.

State Administrator:  Written report attached.

State Registrar:  No report attached.

Risk Management:  Written report attached.

Ongoing Business
AGM:  Everything is on track for the planning of AGM.  Geoff Carlton, Bob Huston and Jeff Cousineau is on the AGM Committee.

Awards Night:  Mark is going to email Kathy Goulet about what needs to be done for awards night.  Jim Shaughnessy cannot be the emcee.  Mark has bought decorations.  Mark Chagnon has put a deposit on the room.  Food is all set for awards night.  Cory is putting together a video  NHSA in review.  Bob Willey is going to speak with Julie Baron about being the emcee for the event.  

Region I Meeting:  Bob Willey sent out a referee proposal relative to ODP to adding referees to the New Jersey ODP Tournament.  This will be discussed and clarified at the Region I Meeting.  

Region I League:  Bob sent out emails to ten clubs in the regarding the Region I League.  He explained the advantages of participating in the league with the changes that have been made.

EDP Committee: The committee will be meeting in the next month or so to discuss plans for the Sprint

Manchester Monarchs.  A proposal is attached.  We are going to work on a NHSA night later in the season.

Fisher Cats:  Mark Chagnon is working with the Fisher Cats on a proposal for a spring game sometime in May. 

New Business
Region I Girls  ODP Camp Proposal.  There will be a proposal to change the venue of the Giorls ODP Cmps that will be discussed at the Region I Meeting.

2015-2016 Budget:  John Ferreira has provided each VP a P&L of the past year’s performance of their area.  Fields will be added in for the coming year’s budget.   Each VP needs to review their budget make any edits and send them to John Ferreira.
TheNashua Girls and Boys Club  has not been paying fees.    Corey will be contacting the Nashua Boys and Girls Club to find out who is now running the program and if they are still sponsoring soccer teams.

Good of the Game

Next Board Meeting Tuesday, December 9, 2014

Meeting adjourned at  8:58

Respectfully Submitted,

Carla Nastri

NHSA Secretary
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